


in their own homes and in clinic based settings to person with a range of progressive or acquired 

neurological conditions. 

We are working towards the commencement of the CNRT services before the end of Quarter 3 of 2025. 

I trust that this information is of assistance to you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Claire Waldron 

General Manager 

Disability Services 


